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Recommendation to City Council to concur in recommendation of the Housing and Neighborhoods
Committee to receive and approve to name the new parkland at Redondo Avenue and Second Street
as “Trolley Park.”

The Housing and Neighborhoods Committee, at its meeting held Thursday, March 15,2007,
considered a communication relative to the above subject.

Approve recommendation.

Vice Mayor Bonnie Lowenthal, Chair
HOUSING AND NEIGHBORHOODS COMMITTEE
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